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NOTICE 
April 25, 2022 

 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Overnight Construction at T1 
 
On multiple upcoming nights, the taxi stand at T1 will relocate to the inner curb from 1:00am to 9:00am 
to accommodate construction. You may not join this temporary taxi stand during open lot hours if 2 or 
more cabs are already staged there. In the morning curbside staff will relocate the taxi stands to the 
center island once construction is complete. Do not stage at the center island at T1 unless directed to 
do so by staff. 
 
This temporary stand is expected to be in place on weekday mornings through May 6th. 
  
Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 with any questions. 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner  
SFO Landside Operations 
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